
MINUTES OF NORTH LAWRENCE FISH & GAME SENIOR CLUB 

        JUNE 6, 2024 – D-DAY 80th ANNIVERSARY 

 

      President Jeff Barnhart opened the June 6, 2024 meeting to 21 members with 

the Pledge of Allegiance.   At that time there was a discussion of the D-Day event 

and those who participated during WWII. 

     There was a quiz, a gun quiz with prizes for the winners.   The upcoming Youth 

Day has 45 signed up, but more are expected.    The club is in need of volunteers to 

make this a success.   Please stop by on June 9th. 

     Club members participated in the Memorial Day, C.M.P. Shoot and organized 

by Arthur Karas.   The club had 15 shooters.   There were first time competitors 

and many well known for their skill levels in competitive rifle events.   When these 

events take place all members are welcome to observe or participate.   Please 

follow the groups on their website. 

     Many changes in gun laws and the 2nd Amendment are being considered and 

these changes were discussed.   Members were made aware of future legislature.   

     Show & Tell was a success.   Mike exhibited a B.M. 59 Beretta and Mark had a 

custom built Fabric National Belgium rifle.   Many other firearms were displayed. 

    Be sure to attend the membership meetings and volunteer for your club’s events.    

Remember, the future of this club depends on volunteers and participation.  



Available from the front office are attractive coffee cups with the club logo.    Your 

morning coffee will never taste or look better.   While enjoying your coffee try 

wearing one of the new logo hats that for sale also.   

    There will be no July Senior meeting.   The next meeting will be Thursday, 

August 1st and Show & Tell will be old gun parts.   

 

 

 

 

Minutes recorded by Temporary Acting Secretary, Garland Parsons 


